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Acknowledgement
We acknowledge the Wergaia peoples as the t radi t ional  custodians of  the lands upon which Tyrre l l
Col lege is  s i tuated.  We pay our  respects to  thei r  e lders –  past ,  present ,  and emerging –  and we
acknowledge thei r  deep care of  the lands we l ive on.  We also acknowledge that  for  tens of
thousands of  years our  F i rst  Nat ion’s  peoples have engaged in  –  and passed on –  excel lent
teaching and learning pract ices on the spaces upon which our  community  members learns today.
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
 
Dear Tyrrell  College Community,

Purpose Statement 
& Values

To provide a safe, positive and
challenging environment where

everyone aspires to aim high and
become responsible, caring and

contributing community members. 
Respect

Responsibility
Honesty
Aim High

TYRRELL TIMES

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Term Dates
 Term 1: 29 Jan - 4 April 
Term 2: 22 Apr - 4 July
Term 3: 21 Jul - 19 Sep 
Term 4: 6 Oct - 19 Dec

Tuesday April 22
First day of Term 2

Wednesday April 23
Secondary Interhouse Cross

Country
Thursday April 24

ANZAC Day Service
Monday April 28

Smile Squad Dental Van
Year 12 Parent Information

session
Wednesday April 30

Vision Testing F-3
Friday May 1

Yr 6 GRIP leadership
conference

10 Sutcliff Street, SEA LAKE VIC 3533 (PO Box 231) SEA LAKE VIC 3533 
Ph: 03 5070 2106 Email: tyrrell.co@education.vic.gov.au 
Web: www.tyrrell.vic.edu.au Portal: https://tyrrell-vic.compass.education 
Facebook: Tyrrell College Sea Lake

Have a great school holidays,

Mr Craig Kelly
Acting Principal

Thank you to all our staff, students and families for a fantastic Term 1.
Hopefully everyone has a fantastic school holidays and returns ready
to go for Term 2.

Parent Teacher Interviews – Feedback
Thank you to all the families that attended the
parent teacher interviews on Tuesday night. We
are seeking feedback on the format of the night-
length of interviews, days and times. If you could
please complete the survey using the QR code,
the feedback we receive will help us plan for
future parent teacher interviews.

Darwin/Singapore Trip
Our students and staff headed off on Wednesday for their trip to
experience Darwin and Singapore and to investigate their connections
to Australia’s involvement in World War 2. This will be an amazing
experience for the students and staff involved and the feedback so far
has all been positive. 

Staff, students and parents attending the trip, at the airport, ready to
board their flight to Darwin.



 food fight 

Food
bank 
Food
bank 

On Friday March 28 students and staff participated in a Foodbank Food Fight event to raise funds to go towards Foodbank
Victoria, who supply our Breakfast Club food each morning. The top fundraisers had the opportunity to slime some teachers
and SRC students. A big thank you to Selina for organising the event. The students raised $3,020! 



The winner of the VM VCE class lolly jar
fundraiser was...

Elise Barry 
Well done Elise, with a guess of 390 lollies!
The VM VCE class are raising funds to go
towards Homelessness in the Mallee.

VM VCE Class Fundraiser

School Wide Positive Behaviour
Morning Tea

The SWPB program encourages positive learning and behaviour from all students through an
acknowledgment system based on our school values: Aim High, Respect, Honesty and Responsibility. 
Students who display these positive behaviours and values are rewarded with a Token Moment by staff,
school house, and bus captains.
At the end of the term, one Primary and one Secondary year level are acknowledged the winner,
determined by ratio. Winning year levels select bell songs for the following term and are awarded a
morning tea supplied by staff.  Term 1 winners were the Grade 5/6 and Year 7 classes. Congratulations to
these students!



The Grade 5/6 class have now completed part one of the MESH- Aspire program with
Jan & Fiona from Murray Mallee LLEN. Students thoroughly enjoyed being involved in
the program and we appreciate and thank Jan & Fiona for giving up their  t ime each
Tuesday to del iver 8Aspire9  to us.  The eight-week program provided students with
work related ski l ls ,  information and inspiration into the working world and helped
create a vision for future careers.  Students covered the topics of-  feel ings,  cognit ive-
flexibi l ity,  self-control ,  working memory,  vision boards,  character strengths,
celebrations and embedding executive functions.  Students now look forward to taking
part in further sessions over the next two terms and f inishing the year off  with a 4-
week Mini  MESH program focusing intensively on future goals and careers.

-Mrs Janet Wight



Year 7Year 7Year 7   
Home EconomicsHome EconomicsHome Economics   

The Year 7 class enjoyed
baking some fresh hot
cross buns to celebrate
Easter today. Thanks to
Mrs Amos for helping
them with the preparation
and baking.



m o m e n t s

Friday March 28

Foundation: Demi
Grade 1/2: Winnie
Grade 3/4: Bryn
Grade 5/6: Logan
Year 10: Archie 
Year 11: Jada
Year 12: Rachael

25 nights                      
Foundation:

Aria. T
Grade 1:
Naomi
Olly
Milo

Congratulations to these students and keep up the great work!

Grade 2:
Dean 
Bonnie





Term 2 we will be commencing lunch orders from Skymirror Cafe, every
Tuesday starting April 22. We will continue to have lunch orders on a Friday
through Tasco also, starting Friday May 2. Can students please have their
lunch orders in by 9am on the lunch order day. Lunch order lists below:

LUNCH
ORDERS

** Every Tuesday for Term 2



Sea Lake Tasco-Term 2 Lunch Order List

** Every Friday for Term 2



In Term 2 we have a focus on <Being Healthy=

With planned visits  from <The Smile Squad= team who are a Government
funded team of dentists .  The Sea Lake team wil l  be provided by the Royal
Flying Doctor Service.  This is  a  free service,  with parental  consent,  for al l
students.  The Smile Squad wil l  be here from Monday April  28 to May 2
conducting student dental  examinations and wil l  return May 12-16 to carry out
any treatments required.  ALL that is  required is  for parents to scan the QR
code or press on the l ink on the Smile Squad page below  and complete the
consent form ,  however if  you would prefer a paper consent form please
contact the Front Office to arrange for a copy to be sent home or completed at
school.  Please note this prel iminary visit  in Apri l  is  a  free dental  health check
for al l  students whether under private dental  care or not.  No treatment wil l
take place unti l  the return visit  in May.

Wednesday April  30  we wil l  also receive a visit  from Blue Star Eyecare  who are
Government funded to provide  free vision assessments  for al l  Foundation to
Year 3 students.  This is  the f irst  t ime this service has been made available to
Tyrrell  College and it  is  a  welcome addition to our students learning journey.
More information is  to come.

I  would encourage al l  parents to participate in these free services by fully
qualif ied practit ioners who wil l  be coming to us,  instead of having to travel
long distances for similar  services.  Consent forms are as simple as a QR code
scan or call  the off ice at  Tyrrell  College ph 50702106 if  you need assistance or
would l ike to know more.

Carol  Ell iot  -  School Nurse



OR use the below QR code:
 

Dear Tyrrell College families,

The Smile Squad team from RFDS are coming to our school soon. Smile Squad is the Victorian Government
free school dental program.
This means ALL students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at school.
Monday April 28 to Friday May 2, Monday May 12 to Friday May 16.
How to access free dental care?
We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provided by a parent or guardian.
Sign up to Smile Squad at: 
https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic

Please complete and submit the consent form by 21/04/2025.
Paper copies of the consent form are available. Please contact the school office if you would like to request one.
The electronic consent form can be translated into more than 100 languages, and the paper form is currently
available in 13 languages.
Smile Squad oral health packs-
All children deserve a healthy smile, and the Smile Squad free school dental program is working hard to help
make sure this happens.
Your child(ren) will soon receive a free oral health pack to bring home. The pack contains a toothbrush, full sized
toothpaste, and an oral health brochure. Please take the time to read the brochure. It’s full of helpful hints and tips
to help your whole family eat well, drink well and clean well – for life.
Standard strength toothpaste-
Smile Squad provides standard strength fluoride toothpaste that is generally used by ages six and over, unless
recommended by a dental or trained health professional. If your child is under six, please talk to a dental or
trained health professional to find out if your child might benefit from using this toothpaste. You can also choose
to put the toothpaste away until they turn six or give it to someone else in your family to use.
Do I need to attend my child’s appointment?
No, you do not need to attend your child’s appointment. You can attend if you would like to, and you can take
your child to the community dental clinic if you prefer.

The RFDS Smile Squad look forward to seeing you soon.
 

https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic


MUSIC LESSONSMUSIC LESSONS
Please remember if your child is attending a

music lesson here at the school, that
regular payments are to be made. 

We appreciate your co operation.










